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Chris Welker

From: Lisa Hamilton <lhamilton0167@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 1:08 PM
To: Chris Welker
Subject: Re: waiver request

Good afternoon Chris, 
 
Thank you for advising me that I would need to request a waiver to the Parish for the frontage on our 
street/roadway.  Yes, on the behalf of my husband, Robert Hamilton and I, we would like to formally request a 
frontage waiver as required from the Parish for our roadway located at our property address of 14670 Cajun 
Paradis Rd, Boutte, LA 70039. 
 
Chris, please let me know if this request is sufficient or should I need to present the request in a different 
manner. 
 
Best regards, 
Lisa Hamilton 


